ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE PLANNING LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING

HELD ON 7TH FEBRUARY, 2006


Meeting commenced:
 11.00  a.m.


        "
              ended:
 11.13 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Derek Antrobus - in the Chair

Malcolm Sykes and Nikki Park

	Item No./Subject
	Action Required
	Responsible Officer

	1.
Action Sheet Arising from the Planning Lead Member Briefing held on 30th January, 2006
	Action sheet approved.
	

	2.
Key Decisions (Part 1)

(a)
Salford’s Green Space Supplementary Planning Document 

(b)
Supplementary Planning Document: Trees and Development: Consultation Draft

(c)
Supplementary Planning Document: House Extensions: Consultation Draft

(d)
Supplementary Planning Document: Design and Crime: Consultation Draft

(e)
Supplementary Planning Document: Nature Conservation and Bio-Diversity: Consultation Draft
	That the draft Salford Greenspace Supplementary Planning Document, its accompanying Sustainability Appraisal, the Consultation Statement (including proposed consultation arrangements) and the Equality Appraisal be approved for the purposes of formal public consultation.

That the draft Trees and Development Supplementary Planning Document, the Sustainability Appraisal, the Consultation Statement (including proposed consultation arrangements) and the Equality Impact Assessment be approved for the purposes of consultation.

That the draft House Extensions Supplementary Planning Document, the Sustainability Appraisal, the Consultation Statement (including proposed consultation arrangements) and the Equality Impact Assessment be approved for the purposes of consultation.

That the draft Design and Crime Supplementary Planning Document, the Sustainability Appraisal, the Consultation Statement (including proposed consultation arrangements) and the Equality Impact Assessment be approved for the purposes of consultation.

That the draft Nature Conservation and Bio-Diversity Supplementary Planning Document, its Sustainability Appraisal, the Consultation Statement (including proposed consultation arrangements) be approved for the purposes of consultation.
	Nick Lowther

Anthony Stephenson

Anthony Stephenson

Anthony Stephenson

Marion Raines



	3.
Any Other Business (Part 1)


Letter from the Minister of State for Climate Change and Environment (30th January, 2006)


	That the letter sent from the Minister of State for Climate Change and Environment, detailing comments from the Environment Agency which indicated that their view appears to be that the Council should be able to proceed with development even in the absence of the second basin, where flood risk can be managed in accordance with the Strategic Flood Risk Assessment Lower Broughton Masterplan and the proposed Supplementary Planning Document, be noted. 
	Councillor Derek Antrobus
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